

All Saints' C.E. Primary School -- Newsletter 16th June 2017

Furlong Close, Alrewas Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. Telephone 01283 239990 Email <u>headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk</u>

Sports Day

What a fabulous day we had! Thanks to all parents and PTFA members for their support in making the day such a great success. Mr Redfern organised things so well for everyone which meant that a great day was had by all!

Car Park

A friendly reminder to all that the car park is not to be used by parents in the mornings, or before 6pm. Thank you for your support with this.



Early Morning Interventions

Please be aware that the only children to be dropped at school between 8.30am and 8.45am are those attending pre-arranged interventions. Children are not supervised until 8.45am when staff are around on the gate which means that children are potentially at risk if they are in the playground before this time.



Hot Weather

We are in for a hot spell so please remember to apply sun cream in the mornings and send children with water bottles and hats as appropriate.

Picnics

Please follow link http://allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk//kitchen-corner (paper copies see overleaf) details of plans to hold Picnic Days on Thursdays from 29th June. A variety of sandwiches or wraps will be provided as shown. If weather permits, the children will eat on the field. Please pay in the usual way on ParentPay.

Arms Forces Day

The Royal British Legion in Alrewas are holding and event for Arms Forces Day, takes place on Sat 17th June 12 o'clock onwards at Alrewas and District Royal British Legion. We have the Staffordshire museum, soft air rifle, the Riders branch bringing some bikes and merchandise. We are having a bouncy castle and face painting. There will be a BBQ and the weather is looking good sit and have a drink and enjoy the day. Please try to come and help support this day it will be great fun.